
Our incredible Coach Michael has again been selected to
lead the Australian Ninja Warrior Team at the UNAA
World Finals in the USA in July. 

Across the years, his coaching efforts and dedication
has seen children and adults within the Australian team
reach the top 10 in the UNAA, FINA and WNAG
competitions

But in order to get him to the USA in July we need help
from our amazing community! With your generous
donations, we can cover Coach Michael's travel
expenses and ensure he can guide our Australian team
on the international stage.

All donations can be made via the gofundme page.

 Student of the month

 Help get Michael to the USA

Lincoln Bridger
Congratulations to Lincoln Bridger
for being awarded student of the
month for March. 

Lincoln is a regular participant in our
Junior Boxing classes with his
brother, attending most classes
during the week. 

Lincoln has always been a dedicated
student but in the last few months
we have witnessed him being extra
focussed and engaged in the
classes. His dedication and positive
attitude in class has seen him grow
immensely.  

Well done, Lincoln, keep up the
good work!


